
G-CAT Board Meeting 8/20/2012 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
 Vic Evans 
 Irene Young 
 
Minutes approved 
 
Discussion: 

� We reviewed the financials.  Numbers are a little down but still profitable.  
Tournaments are a little less than $60,000 so far this year.  League participation is 
dropping as the season progresses.   

 
� The Inclubgolf discussion has ended, they decided that our market did not fit their 

plan. 
 

� Bob has been able to buy a new greens mower so we now have two.  He will be 
aerating and sanding sometime in September (date to be set by Bob). 

 
� Still need to clean driving range mat and replace the rubber tees (tees have been 

ordered).  
 

� Email was sent to men’s club members stating certificates need to be used by 
12/31 and how they can be used. 
 

� In the process of getting new score cards that will include pace of play times for 
holes.  Need to make sure to have correct slope and rating. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


